
McDonalds – NG160 TWO-STOREY MODULAR RESTAURANT 
 
Good afternoon Bob 
  
Due the ongoing Covid-19 pandemic etc, our clients McDonalds Restaurants have 
decided not to progress with the Type Approval application for this model and wish 
the above application to be voided / withdrawn.    
  
Essentially, the proposed model at Stirling will be a one-off, and we are proceeding to 
secure site specific Building Warrant approval with Stirling Council on this basis.     
  
Please accept my sincere apologies for any works undertaken on the STAS process 
which may now be rendered as being un-necessary.  
  
Regards,   
  
Scott McKenzie BSc(Hons) MCIOB 
Lead Building Control Coordinator 
Butler & Young Approved Inspectors Ltd  
T: 01324 682 014 | M: 07973 352 802 | E: scott.mckenzie@byl.co.uk   
Ramoyle House Glenbervie Business Centre Larbert Stirlingshire FK5 4RB  

 


